
Fall 2023 Student Teaching: 

 

Fall Intern fingerprinting will be performed June 15th 
to June 30th to ensure that we have received background 
check results prior to the start of the internship 
placement. Per CCPS policy, no interns can begin their 
placement until we have a “clear/approved” background 
check. In efforts to mitigate "pending background 
checks," CCPS will be performing background checks as 
early as June to allow enough time for results to come 
back. We would like all background checks to be in 
by late July to prevent any challenges with late starts or 
not meeting internship hours.  
 

 

 

 


